
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

06/08/21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Summer School - Congratulations! 

 
Thank you to everyone that was able to attend Summer School 2021. Now that your child 

has completed the transition programme at Beacon Hill Academy, I hope that we have 

answered all your questions and have settled any fears that your child may have had. If your 

child was unable to attend, please do not worry as the new term will be filled with lots of 

transition activities helping all learners settle into their new school.  

 

I would like to congratulate your child on their outstanding effort and behaviour during the 

Summer School. We spoke on day one about the importance of first impressions and our 

staff have voiced how impressed they have been! They have commented on your child’s 

manners and level of maturity, which I was really pleased about. The Year 7 tutors have high 

expectations for September based on their first encounters with the learners.  

 

I was also really impressed with the way your child interacted with other learners and their 

enthusiasm to be the best they could be. It was a pleasure to see all the learners forming 

new friendships and helping each other to enjoy their experience to the maximum.  

 

Our aim over the Summer School was for every learner to leave Beacon Hill Academy 

happy and eager to begin their secondary education in September. From the smiles on 

display, I feel that this process has been a real success.  

 

Details of your child’s new form and a link to see their form tutor’s welcome video will be 

sent to you later today via Weduc. If you do not receive this then please email 

helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk. 

 

Finally, I wish you all a happy and safe summer holiday. I look forward to seeing you on 

Tuesday 7th September 2021. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr H Mahey 

Assistant Principal 
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